
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 
COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

False media reports 
 

For the past few days, there have been reports in certain sections of the media that the Acting 

Chief Executive of the Financial Services Commission (the “Commission”) was sacked/resigned/ 

left the country and so on.  

 

The Commission wishes to inform its stakeholders and the public that these reports are false, 

misleading, ill-motivated and detrimental to the good repute of Mauritius as an International 

Financial Centre.  

 

Mr Padassery Kuriakose Kuriachen continues to remain as the Acting Chief Executive of the 

Commission. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
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